
  

  
   

CHN: 15+ years of serving/protecting our neighborhood 
   

    

  
    

  

 

Quarterly meeting set: March 8 

...open input session 
  
On Monday, March 8, CHN will host an open session for its 
membership.  Please join us and "Zoom in" for a discussion about anything and 
everything:  Crime, homelessness, Covid, city budgeting, etc. 
  
Your CHN board would like to "take your pulse" and listen.  Bring your 
questions and your concerns. We will try our best to provide background and 
channel the input to the appropriate person(s).   
  
If you have a subject that you would like us research in advance, drop us an 
email. 
  
Topic: CHN Quarterly Meeting 
Time: Mar 8, 2021 07:00 PM Pacific Time (US and Canada) 
Zoom Call Log in: 
  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88569748695?pwd=ZlJ2aHhMamx4ZUNRU2s5RlF
FdVFLQT09 
  
 

  
  

 



"Al's Park" Celebration: 
March 20, 2:30 pm 

(369 Corbett) 
 
    

  

 

You are cordially invited to celebrate the rebirth of Al's Park on 
Saturday, March 20 at 2:30.  We are also showing our appreciation to 
Al  Kovalick who turns 100 in a few days. Al was the driving force 
behind his park and many other local, urban delights.  
  
Several months ago, CHN and the immediate neighbors decided to 
invest time and money to revitalize this remarkable, historic corner. 
More than $5,000 has been invested to clean up and replant. 
  
If you would like to contribute to this effort, try this link. 
  
  
Due to Covid restrictions, this will be a muted affair where all health 
protocols will be observed.  When our modern-day plague lifts, we will 
organize a proper reception. 
  
  
Walk by or even drive by. Enjoy one of our many, great community 
parks.  And for a historical perspective, try this link. 
 

  

  

  

 

  

 
Al's Park 1905 
  

1905 view west toward 
intersection of Falcon (now 
Market) and Moss Alley 
(now 19th). 

 

  

Al's Park today 
  

Maintained by "neighbor 
Al,”  the latest renovation 
project is nearing 
completion. 

 

  

Beauty & tranquility 
  

This quirky, eccentric, 
oasis continues to offer 
peace and beauty in the 
heart of Corbett Heights. 

 

  

  

  



 

Thank heavens for (small) victories 
 

  

  

  

 

  

Two additional trash bins 
  

Working with the Department of Public 
Works, we were able to add a second 
trash bin to the Triangle Park (17th and 
Ord) and another to the Corbett 
Slope.  The garbage was pilling up, so it 
was time to act. 

 

  

The work continues... 
  

Even during the times of Covid, CHN 
volunteers continue to clean up our 
community parks.  Most recently half a 
dozen folk turned out to clean up the 
Triangle Park. The park is a bit of a mess 
as it's the focal point (dumping ground?) 
for the sewar repair project that has 
engulfed the neighborhood. 
  
And about a month ago handful of 
volunteers ventured into the Corbett Slope 
and took out eight large bags of trash.  We 
also surveyed the space for an extensive 
clean up...more details to come, 

 

  

  

  

 

  

Telephone, telegraph, tell CHN 
  

We are easy to reach at all times: 
Leave a message: 415-404-9960 

Send an email: Info@corbettneighbors.com 
Use snail mail: P.O. Box 14493 San Francisco CA 94114 

Visit us at: https://www.corbettneighbors.com/ 
  

 

     
  

  

Support  CHN  

   

  

  

  

This email was sent to info@corbettneighbors.com 
You received this email because you are registered with Corbett Heights Neighbors 

(CHN) 
  

Unsubscribe here 
  

  

  

  

© 2020 Corbett Heights Neighbors (CHN) 

  

   



 
 


